
Court, GA, Richmond, ELISHA BRYAN for ELIZABETH E. MILNER, 1807

KNOW ALL MEN by these presents that I, ELIZABETH E. MILNER, of Campbell County and 
state of Virginia, do hereby constitute and appoint ELISHA BRYAN, of the county and
State aforesaid, my lawful attorney for me and in my name to receive for me any sum
or sums of money that may be due me as a legatee or devisee of my late father, 
SMITH MILNER, of the state of Georgia.

AND on default of payment when demanded, my said attorney is here by authorized to 
use all lawful ways and means, in my name or otherwise, for the recovery thereof 
and on receipt thereof acquittances or other sufficient discharge for the sums for 
me and in my name to make, seal, and deliver and to do all lawful acts and things 
whatsoever concerning the premises as fully in every respect as I might or could do
were I personally present.

AND my attorney, or attorneys under him, for the purpose aforesaid to make and at 
his pleasure to revoke hereby ratifying and confirming all and whatever I said 
attorney shall in my name lawfully do or cause to be done and about the presence 
premises of aforesaid by virtue of these presents.

IN WITNESS whereof I have hereunto affixed my hand and seal this 14th day of 
December 1807.

ELIZABETH E. MILNER {seal}

Signed, sealed, and acknowledged in the presence of
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Virginia
Campbell County

This day appeared personally ELIZABETH E. MILNER before me, a Justice of the Peace 
for the county aforesaid, and acknowledged the above letter of attorney to be her 
hand and seal, act and deed for the purposes therein mentioned.

Given under my hand this 14th day of December 1807

JAMES HURT 

Virginia
Campbell County
December 14th 1807

I do hereby certify that James hurt is a magistrate for the county above named has 
such.

Given under my hand and seal of this office of the said County the date above 
mentioned.

R. ALEXANDER, C. C. C.

I, WILLISTON TALBOTT, presiding Justice of the Peace, in the county of Campbell in 
the state of Virginia to hear by certify that ROBERT ALEXANDER who attests the 
above certificate was at the time and now is Clerk of the county court of Campbell,
and that do faith and credit is and ought to be given to his official acts by him 
so I tested

Given under my hand the 16th day of December 1807 in the 32nd year of the 
Commonwealth.

WILLISTON TALBOTT

recorded 12th of January 1808
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Transcribed from original documents by Brent R. BRYAN & Martha M. BRYAN.

This document and others can be found on our website:

BMGEN

We claim COPYLEFT on the documents that we publish that are our original work.

COPYLEFT “rules” can be reviewed on the web site:

GNU Free Documentation License

In short, use what you like.  But if you use our stuff, mention us as the source.
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